
Jandakot Road Upgrade Video Transcript 

Since 2018, the City has been upgrading Jandakot Road to make it safer and quicker for 
road users to travel on and to accommodate the growing number of vehicles using what 
was initially a rural road.  

The initial priority of the upgrade was to link the then-new suburb of Treeby to the west.

This involved Stage 1 which was completed back in 2020 and included widening the road 
to two lanes in both directions on Jandakot Road, from Fraser Road to just prior to the 
intersection with Solomon Road.

 Stage 2 which we have just completed and involved widening the road to two lanes either 
way from Solomon Road through to Berrigan Drive. 

Stage 2 we also built a new roundabout at the Jandakot Road intersection with Solomon 
Road, which is behind me now.As well as a roundabout and intersection into the new 
Urbanstone development.

Intersection upgrades were also completed at Boeing Way and Falcon Place, along with a 
brand new bike path which I'm standing on at the moment,  along with landscaping which 
is being undertaken at present, and also new street lights.

We know and understand that Fraser Road to Warton Road â€“ which is the most eastern 
section of Jandakot Road, still needs upgrading. 

With the growth of Treeby now progressing towards the east, this is the time where we are 
now planning for the third stage of this project.

Before the construction crew can commence there are some key steps that need to 
happen

including the design to confirm the exact detail for the road alignment and upgrade,  
securing government grants to help pay for the cost of the project, and approvals to do the 
work (including environmental approvals)

and consultation with the community to ensure we get the best outcome to ensure the 
road is at its peak performance.

All of these take time but the good news is some aspects have already commenced.
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